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At The Handle 
If you would like to contribute material, please submit to the address on 
the cover or contact me at (715) 697-8458 I may be reached via e-mail 
at clmodman@wctc.net 

Ramblings from your Editor 

     Greetings all, It’s time for another round of the Circulator to liven up your month.  We have plenty of 
important stuff to cover this month.  First off:  November is when we choose our leaders, no I don’t 
mean Donald or Hillary.  This month is when we pick club officers for the upcoming year.  It is vitally 
important that you participate in this process.  Run for a spot in Circle Masters leadership.  If you don’t 
like the way something is being done, now is your big chance to seize the bully pulpit and try to turn 
the ship in your direction.  Don’t forget, it’s also a good thing to do to keep the club moving along with 
everyone helping out, not just the same few peeps playing musical chairs because nobody else will be 
bothered by being an officer.  Consider it a kind of civic duty.  Take a turn as a candidate for club of-
fice.  Who knows, maybe  you won’t get any votes and you are off the hook.   
 
     What else can we spin yarns about?  Here is a good one.  If you are familiar with the NCLRA, they 
are the National Control Line Racing Association.  These folks are the official Special Interest Group 
that the commandants in Muncie recognize as the voice of control line racing.  Special Interest Groups 
(or SIGs)  have the responsibility of running their respective events at the NATS, providing volunteers 
to time, judge or whatever is needed as well as representing their participants on issues such as rules 
etc.   Well the NCLRA has decided to make joining their SIG free for AMA members with an interest in 
U/C racing.  Your free membership gets you the NCLRA newsletter Torque Roll which is full of helpful 
information and technical know how on racing topics.  The only catch is that the free membership 
sends the newsletter electronically.  If you want a copy printed and mailed to your pad, it will cost you 
ten bucks per year to cover postage.  Look them up on the interweb, at nclra.org.  Like my great uncle 
Alfons used to say, anything free is worth saving up for. 
 
     Are you building anything?  It is the building half of the control line calendar up here in Packer 
country.  If you have a good project going, or even a lousy one I suppose, send some picture in to the 
Circulator.  You could also bring it along to the meeting that I’m certain you were going to attend, for 
show and tell, so the other members can see your new workmanship and marvel at it or snicker be-
hind your back, whichever the case may be. Build, build like the wind or next spring will roll around 
and you won’t have anything to fly.    
 
     Back again for another round is “Name That Plane”, the game where you can win fabulous prizes 
by doing a little research and figuring out the identity of a far out plane, full sized or model.  The rules 
are simple.  The monthly winner is chosen randomly from correct answers received at the meeting.  
Not at the meeting?  Boo hoo, you can’t win.  And don’t forget, the better the bribe, the more often 
your entry is randomly picked.  Good Luck. 
      
     On a sad note:  Member Ron Wojnar’s father, Tony passed away recently.  Join me in offering Ron 
our sincere sympathies at this trying time. 
 
     That’s it for this month, in fact this whole issue is short and all business, come to the meeting and 
make your club great again by running for a club office. 
 
     Your deplorable editor, 
 
     BigHow 



CIRCLE MASTERS FLYING CLUB 

Meeting Minutes for OCTOBER 2016 

 
The October meeting of the Circle Masters Flying Club was held at on the first Saturday of Octo-

ber at the Sussex Public Library. This day should have been the last scheduled flying day of the season but 

cold and wind chased us indoors.  

  

    The meeting was brought to order by President Greg @ 1:08 AM. All members (8) had received the Sep-

tember newsletter and had reviewed and approved the minutes from that months meeting.  

*** 

The treasurer’s report was presented by club Secretary and temporary treasurer Wayne. He outlined the 

financial activity for the club during the past month. His report was approved.   

  

REPORTS & ANNOUCEMENTS:  Wayne reported on a newspaper article that announced the return of the 

Milwaukee Air and Water show for 2017. 

Wayne also reported that revised rosters have been emailed to all members. 

Some members reported that they could not open the Word document. Dave offered to convert it to a PDF 

file and resend.    

OLD BUSINESS: A discussion regarding the club contest for 2017 was prompted by an email from CD Pete 

asking members for a confirmation as to the date and the AAA level sanction. All agreed to both the date 

and sanction level. Pete will file for both asap.  

NEW BUSINESS: Dave explained the goings on at Makers fair held on Sep. 24/25 and believes it might be a 

venue at which our club might participate. 

Wayne added that it could be something brought up at the next R/C Assoc. meeting to gauge their interest. 

WEB BUSINESS: Some small changes coming. 

 

All business having been discussed, Greg asked for a motion to adjourn. It was moved and seconded to ad-

journ the meeting at 1:50 PM. 

 

SHOW AND TELL: New member Randy showed his new “Tuff Baby” 1/2A.  

 

Submitted by: Wayne M. Schmidt, Secretary                                10/26/2016 



Upcoming Events 
 
 
November Meeting:  Saturday November 5th, Pauline Haass Public Library, Main Street in 
 Sussex.  Meeting at 1:00 PM  Social hour begins at Noon with movies etc. 
  
December Meeting and Christmas Party:  Saturday December 3rd, Pauline Haass Public Library, 
Main Street in Sussex. Party begins at Noon.  Short meeting to follow.  Bring something to share. 
 
January Meeting:  Saturday January 7th, Pauline Haass Public Library, Main Street in 
 Sussex.  Meeting at 1:00 PM  Social hour begins at Noon with movies etc. 
 
Swap meet:  Sunday January 8th at the Waukesha Expo Center. 
 
 

go to the meeting you probably won’t regret it 

This one is so weird, I’m not even sure what it is.  Give it a shot. 



MBS MODEL SUPPLY 
Melvin Schutte  
P O Box 282 
Auburn KS 66402                  785-256-2583 
 
 Lines: solid and braided 
Nelson glow plugs Many other items for 
the C/L enthusiast 

ELIMINATOR PROPS 
Steve Wilk 
3257 Welcome Avenue North 
Crystal MN 55422 
763-531-0604 
swilk@cpinternet.com 
Carbon and fiberglass props and accessories 
for all types of competition model airplanes 

Hiawatha Hobbies 
Silvernail Shopping Center 

2026 Silvernail Road 

Pewaukee, WI  53072 

262-544-4131 
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